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TOWN OF

ELLEAIR Christine Nicole <cnicole@townofbelleair.net>

INC. 1925

Fwd: Letter from Pinellas County
1 message

JP Murphy <jmurphy@townofbelleair.net> Thu, May 13, 2021 at 10:40 AM
To: Christine Nicole <cnicole@townofbelleair.net>

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Melissa Hoglund <mghhealthstrategies@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, May 10, 2021, 11:09 AM

Subject: Letter from Pinellas County

To: <jmurphy@townofbelleair.net>, <doconnor1972@gmail.com>

Here is the letter from John Carpenter’s department stating
emphatically that they are removing my driveway egress.
In accordance with Florida Statute 119, email correspondence to and from the Town of Belleair, including email addresses

and other personal information, is public record and must be made available to public and media upon request, unless
otherwise exempt by the Public Records Law.
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Public Works

May 10, 2021

Melissa G. Hoglund

628 Pineland Avenue

Belleair, FL 33756-1523

RE: Mehlenbacher Road Sidewalk Project
County Project No.: PID 001976A

Dear Ms. Hoglund:

Pinellas County has proposed the construction of a sidewalk on the northside of Mehlenbacher Road, from
Indian Rocks Road to the Pinellas Trail. Adjacent to your residence, the intersection of Pineland Avenue and
Mehlenbacher Road will be realigned to improve the sight distance. The planned improvements are within
the existing publicly owned right-of-way.

During a recent site visit with your contractor and JP Murphy from the Town of Belleair, the County Project
Manager, John A. Carpenter, explained the proposed realignment. The proposed realignment closes the
southern driveway. The existing northern driveway on your property will remain open.

Attached is a draft copy of the proposed intersection alignment and the garage plan that was submitted by
the engineer that designed the garage layout. The construction of the proposed sidewalk improvements is
estimated to begin in late November to early December of 2021.

If you have any questions, please contact John A. Carpenter, P.E., Project Manager of the Transportation
Engineering Section by phone at (727) 453-3350 or email at jcarpent@co.pinellas.fl.us. Inquiries in writing
may be mailed to 14 S. Ft. Harrison Ave., 6th Floor, Clearwater, FL 33756.

We appreciate your participation and involvement in this project. When it comes to enhancing the quality of
life in Pinellas County, every penny counts!

Sincerely,

Erin Lawson, P.E.
Transportation Engineering Section Manager

cc: KC Lim, P.E.

John A. Carpenter, P.E. 14 South Fort Harrison Avenue, 6th Floor
Clearwater, FL 33756

Phone (727) 464-8900

V/TDD (727) 464-4062

www.pinellascounty.org
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